

## مدرسة القديسة مريم الكاثوليكية الثانوية – دبي ST. MARY'S CATHOLIC HIGH SCHOOL, DUBAI

P.O. Box : 52232, DUBAI - U.A.E. Tel. : +(971) 4 3370252 Fax : +(971) 4 3368119 E-mail : maryscol@emirates.net.ae. website : www.stmarysdubai.com

DATE: 17<sup>TH</sup> October 2017

To: The parents of Year 10, O level and A level students (Year 12 & 13) Dear parents,

· Greetings to you from St. Mary's Catholic High School! We are delighted inform you that we have our second major university fair coming up on the 19th of October 2017. This time we will be focusing on the universities that are based in the UAE. We encourage you strongly to come and take advantage of this unique opportunity to meet with all the top universities from the UAE and speak to their representatives personally. The details of the fair are as follows:

Date: Thursday 19th October 2017

Venue: Main Hall, SMCHS

Time: 10:30-12:00 pm

The following universities have confirmed their attendance and we expect a few more to join us:

- 1) American College of Dubai
- 2) American University of Dubai
- 3) American University of Sharjah
- 4) Amity University
- 5) Canadian University of Dubai
- 6) Emirates Aviation University
- 7) Heriot Watt University
- 8) Middlesex University
- 9) Murdoch University
- 10) Rochester Institute of Technology
- 11) Skyline University
- 12) S P Jain Global school of Management
- 13) University of Wollongong
- 14) RAK Medical Health Sciences University

- 15) New York University (NYU), Abudhabi
- 16) BITS Pilani
- 17) BITS RAK
- 18) SAE
- 19) PWC
- 20) ACCA
- 21) Curtin University
- 22) University of Birmingham (Dubai)
- 23) Manipal University

We look forward to seeing you at the fair.

Yours sincerely,

Mr. Paul Asir Joseph

(Principal)

P.O. BOX 52232

P.O. BOX 52232

DUBAI - U.A.E.